SHEARN

Welcome and Check Ins!

Grade Level Updates

- 4th is having successes with achievement

- Adapting to positive changes - growing faster than the first semester

- Head start is pushing writing with tier 2 and 3

- Field trip for Pre K coming up (outdoor theater)

- Head start is sharing progress with parent so they understand how
students are progressing (conferences starting soon)

- 2nd grade parent sees growth in her student and notices that they enjoy
school more and appreciate the accommodation they are receiving

- Parents see more consistency with new curriculum

- Medicaid is leaving and people need to register before March 31 or they
lose coverage. We are helping parents register on Wednesdays

- Wraparound parent conference about resources available to parents,
students, and families (in person and virtual) March 8th

- Nutrition classes for parents and students

- Homelessness is an issue school wide - we are trying to provide food,
quarters, and transportation

School Updates: Budget, Attendance, Enrollment, Registration, Facilities &
Maintenance

- Attendance is better but still an issue (calling parents and submitting SAFS

is a way to improve in this area)
- Enrollment is low, and we need to enroll more
- We will reach out to students at other schools to try to help improve
our enrollment
- Small school subsidy - helps closing the gap




- We are projected to be 466 but will probably have a bit more than
that
- We reached our projection last year so we got that money back. That
money was spent on technology and hourly pay to support student
achievement
- We may start losing money for attendance because the Covid hold is being
lifted
- Attendance awards suggested by community leaders include treats,
dinners, prizes, outings
- Incentivizing parents is the key
- Working on pre-K enrollment
- Some of the general fund was spent on murals and privacy screens
- Working on school safety and screening different areas of the school
especially the cafeteria (510,000 blinds)
- Working on sound proofing canvases in the cafeteria painted by local high
schoolers
- Sidewalk and driveway needs to be redone

Community:
e PTO
e Shearn Love Day - March 25th 8:00-12:00
O Repainting parking lot lines
o Screening the fences around the school
o Landscaping projects
o Open to anyone who wants to join
e Book Fair had success and really excited students (received an anonymous
donation to cover taxes for students who don’t have enough)
e Considering opening a school store next year to help manage behavior and
earn money for PTO
e Trying to maintain relationships with parents and build community within
the school and foster connections that go beyond the school into the
community
® ESL classes are thriving

23-24 Staffing and Programming
- No major changes regarding programming
- A couple of vacancies
- Hiring a librarian for next year

Closing and Questions




Site-Based Decision Making Committee

Meeting Date: February 27, 2023
3:30 PM

Shearn Elementary

Committee Role Name Position Signature
Administrator Peta Douglas Principal

Classroom Teacher Maria Duarte De Gonzalez Teacher

Classroom Teacher Khalidah Muhammad Teacher

Community Representative

Anahir Nada

Community Member

Business Representative

Kathleen Yarborough

Business Representative

Non-classroom Professional

Nydia Chavez

Non-instructional professional

Classroom Teacher Estefany Quintanilla Teacher 12 /(,/(w / ]
: W/ | Ao—

Parent Melissa Jones Parent Y WL X, (7

Community Representative Jaime Obando Community Member C J2Inx_ ;jf—:. 2A 5

Classroom Teacher

Christian Guerrero

Special Education Teacher

Parent

Sherry Walker

Parent

Non-classroom Professional

Amelia Brown

non-instructional staff member
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